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504 Anniversary 1968-2018
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING
25" July 2024 10:45 a.m. at Badgemore Park G.C.

1. Attendance
a) Attendees: T. Killick (Capt.); Roger Davies (v-Capt.); lan Allison (Pres); Peter Walton (v- Pres.);

b)

Derek Honey (Life v-Pres); Bill White (Sec); Chris Spearing (Treasurer);
Ray Davies (Match Sec); Stuart Dobbs (Event Sec); Glyn Hall (Clothing).

Apologies:
Roger Sillence (Fixtures Sec.); Keith Henley (Immed. Past Capt.);

Tim Nunneley (Immed. Past President).

Andrew Gardeners consistent absence from Committee Meetings without notice was discussed
and it was suggested that he is very busy with other commitments including disabled golf
organisations/events. It was therefore agreed that Andrew would be requested to step down
from his position on the Committee. (W White)

Previous Minutes —

a) Minutes of the 25™ June 2024 Committee Meeting were accepted and signed by the Captain.

b) Matters Arising;

8 a) Glyn Hall suggested that the catalogue of the current clothing supplier (K&K) should be
made available on the OGC Website so that Members can select what items they want directly
from there. It was agreed that access to the catalogue would be restricted to OGC Members
only.

See Clothing Report (attached) for progress. (ongoing)

8 b) The latest OGC Clothing stock list will be sent to Colin Whittle for uploading fo the OGC
Website.
Action not yet achieved (G. Hall)

8 c) Glyn advised that, owing to the unreliability of the current OGC blazer supplier, he is
investigating alternative supply sources. This includes True-form, a school clothing supplier.
No suitable alternative to Mapac has yet been identified - ongoing (G. Hall)

3. Secretary’s Report

a) ltem 1.d) Recruitment

There was some discussion about the list of Club Captains who have not yet joined (see SecC’s
Report).

i) Peter Walton advised that Gerrard Pierce is looking to join.

i) 1t was noted that although Henley GC will no longer be a “Member Club” in 2025 (see
Fixtures Secretary’s Report item 1), their current and past Captains GC will still be eligible to
join OGC for the remainder of 2024.

i} Chris noted that the level of attendance at Fixtures was in decline. It was therefore agreed
that additional effort will be applied to encourage more Members to participate.
As an initial action the wording of invitations to Fixtures will be improved, namely:

(1) The annual Fixture Availability request (Jan/Feb 2025). (Fixtures Sec'y.)
(2) Invitations to Team events (e.g. 4-Counties, Queens Jubilee, etc.) (Match Sec'y.)
(3) The Welcome Letter sent to new Members. (Secretary)
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50 _Anniversary 1968-2018
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING
25" July 2024 10:45 a.m. at Badgemore Park G.C.

4. Treasurer’s Report

Concerns item 3

Andy Gardiner has been contacted and he has confirmed he will settle his outstanding payment for
OGC clothing.

5. Fixtures Secretary’s Report.
a) Regarding Roger’s Report item 1; please see item 3.a) ii) above.
b) There was some discussion about finding a replacement Fixtures Secretary for 2025 (see AOB
item 10. a) below).
6. Match Secretary’s Report

No questions or additional comments were raised.

7. Event Secretary’s Report
No questions or additional comments were raised.

8. Clothing Report

It was confirmed that access to the “virtual OGC clothing shop” to be installed in the OGC Website
will be restricted to OGC Members. (G. Hall, ongoing)

9. Extraneous Events/Competitions

Terry Killick accepted the action to determine the venue for the final of the 50™ Anniversary Trophy.
(T. Killick)

10. AOB

a) Fixtures Secretary replacement
The meeting discussed the immediate actions required in finding a replacement for Roger
Sillence as Fixtures Secretary in 2025. This included an optional split of the Fixtures Secretary's
duties by and responsibilities, increasing the current Match Secretary’s role with some of these,
the introduction of an understudy, etc.

i) The Vice-Captain agreed to prepare a proposal taking into account the options discussed.
{RJH Davies)

ii) In regard to the short time available, Members will be invited to declare their interest in

joining the Committee and/or accepting this vacant role in 2025. (W. White)
b) The Captain will prepare a comprehensive list of the Match and Event trophies and provide a
handling process with tracker document. (T. Killick)
11.Closure

The meeting was closed at approximately 12:00 noon.
Next Meeting

The next Committee Meeting will be held at 10:45am on 16™ Aug 2024 at Kirtlington G.C.
(Autumn Meeting).

Approved by ...== Dt !é}g %%

15 August 2024 prepared by; W. White, Secretary, OGC Page 2 of 2
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Committee Meeting 25" June 2024

Secretary’s Report
25" June — 24" July 2024

Membership

a) New members (since last report)

None.
(Secretary’s stock of ties remains at 5)

b) Withdrawals (i.e. requested no more contact);
None.

¢) Members’ Deaths
None.

d) Recruitment

2023 & 2024 Club Captains not yet joined:

Feldon Valley 2024 Carl Hamilton
Kirtlington 2023 S. Green (still working)
2024 Gerrard Pierce (still working)
Henley 2024 Nigel Woolven (young and working - too busy until end of the season)
North Oxford 2024 Ben Tobin
Mapledurham 2023 Chris Gosling
2024 Trevor Gray
The Springs 2023 Gary Walker
2024 Richard Ingrams (is interested)
Studley Wood 2024 Paul Feldman
The Wychwood 2023 Mark Blakely
Tadmarton Heath 2024 John Horton
Witney Lakes 2024 Craig Simpson

Recruitment email sent to Club Representatives 19 July 2024.

It is recognised that there may be good reasons why some Captains have not jeined yet (e.g. still

working, not enough time, etc.),

2. OGC Representatives

Peter Langford agreed to have David Bates replace him as Rep. at The Wychwood.

24 june 2024 prepared by; W. White, Secretary OGC
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Committee Meeting 25" June 2024
Secretary’s Report

10™ April — 24 June 2024

3. Records

a) The OGC Members Directory is being kept up to date.

b) Updated Members List sent to Colin Whittle on 16 July for upload to the OGC Website

c) Other Member related lists continue to be updated progressively (e.g. List of Captains by year,
Members Deaths, etc.).

d) Copies of siigned Minutes missing from the Website were sent to Colin Whittle on 16 July.

e) Updated list of Reps. Was sent to Colin Whittle on 16 July for upload to the OGC Website.

4. Open Competitions (other than those reported separately by Events Secretary)
50" Anniversary KO
See lan Allison's report (Agenda item 9)

5. Events by other Counties
a) Hampshire Captains Golf Day at Skylark GC (near Fareham) on Monday 19th August.
lan Allison and Glyn Hall will attend.

b) Extraneous Events

i) Burford Captain’s Challenge
Date yet to be advised (usually October).

iiy County Captain’s Secretaries Competition — 25 Sep 2024 at Oake Manor G.C., Somerset.
Stuart Dobbs, Bill White and Ray Davies will attend.

6. Website and One Drive development

Status to be advised at this meeting by Keith Henley and Terry Killick.

AA Loy INIA orepared by: W. White, Secretary, OGC Page 20f2



Oxfordshire Golf Captains

Treasurer’s Report for Committee Meeting 25% July 2024

Since my last report:

Three away matches, two of which were on
budget. The match against the Ladies
shows a /40 shortfall due to the Burford

captain being in our team as our guest.

Two home matches:

Dorset -£17 worse than budget
Berkshire - £164 better than budget, with
the catering cost being £5 per head lower
than both last year’s North Oxford charge
and forecast.

Four events:

Spring Meeting - £89 adverse, due to the
unbudgeted £100 room hire

President’s Cup — A huge /319
improvement over budget. Catering was
only £28 per head — last year Taddy
charged £35.

Mixed Greensomes- £17 up

Four Counties - £241 better than budget.
Once again, catering was only £28.50 per
head against a budget of £34. I feel 1
overcooked the budget here (geddit?)!
Also, Ray managed to save /58 on prizes
and /51 on wine.

As can be seen, overall we are £594 ahead
of budget, so the year should be good, as
will cashflow.

I do have some concerns however:

1. The attendance at our events is
generally poot compared with history

2. Clothing sales are slow. We cutrently
have over £600 worth of jumpers and
slip-overs in stock. Whether we ever
sell them all, given the known quality
issues 1S worrying, .

3. Andy Gardiner (Witney) was issued with a shirt and jumper back in April. He has not paid for

Oxfordshire Golf Captains Results summary to 18th July 2024

income
Annual Registration Fees
Joining Fees
Bank Interest
Sundry Items
General Receipts
Activities
AGM
Winter Lunches 1
Committee Dinner
Lunches and Dinners

Home
Away *
Cornwall Matches

Home *
Away *
County Matches

Mixed Greensomes

Presidents Cup

Spring Meeting
OGC Internal Events

Four Counties
Other Matches & Events
Donations *

Caps

Shirts
Slipovers
Sweaters
Sweatshirts
Ties

Other

Profit on Clothing Sales

Overheads
Phone & postage
Print, copying & stationery
Engraving
Sundry ltems

Surplus [ Deficit

Budget Actual Variance
2024 2024 2024
£2,340 £2.160 -£180
£200 £160 -£4C
£40 £21 -£19

£0 £0 £0
£2,580 £2 341 -£239
-£24 -£65 -£41

£0 £2 £2

£0 -£2 -£2
-£24 -£65 -£41
£0 £0 £C

£0 £0 - EO

£0 £0 £0
-£2,451 -£2,211 £240
£3,285 £3,245 -£40
£834 £1,034 £200
-£305 -£288 £17
-£144 £175 £319
£430 £341 -£88
-£19 £228 £246

- £68 £309 £241
£68 £309° £241
-£1,925 -£1,675 £250
£10 £0 -£10
£180 £89 -£91
£20 £8 -£12
£20 £11 -£9

£0 £0 £0

£50 £11 -£39
£20 £2 -£18
£300 £121 -£179
-£30 -£40 -£10
-£140 £162 -£22
-£235 -£76 £159
-£70 -£81 -£11
-£475 -£359 £116
£1,340 £1,933.61 £594

* Budget is for matches actually played so far

No

108
8

29
26
14

28
42
49

these (£57) and is not replying to any of my emails.

Chris Spearing 18/7/24




-24/07/2C24, 14:44 Gmail - OGC Committee Meeting on 25-07-24
N‘E Gmaﬂ William White <ox.golf.caps.secretary@gmail.com>
o

OGC Committee Meeting on 25-07-24

1 message

Roger Sillence <Roger.Sillence@live.co.uk> 22 July 2024 at 08:15
To: Derek Honey <derek@honey.me.uk>, timnunneley <tim.nunneley@yahoo.co.uk>, Andrew Gardiner <disabledgolfer@yahoo.com>, Bill
White <ox.golf.caps.secretary@gmail.com>, Chris Spearing <spero594@gmail.com>, Glyn Hall <ogcclothing20@gmail.com=>, lan Allison
<ianallison@hotmail.co.uk>, Keith Henley <henleyk@virginmedia.com>, Pete Walton <petewalton@talktalk.net>, Ray Davies

<rayjdavies@btinternet.com>, Roger Davies <roger.jh@btinternet.com>, Stuart Dobbs <ogc.event.sec@gmail.com>, Terry Killick
<tkillick@icloud.com>

Mr Captain and Commitiee,

COMMITTEE MEETING
BADGEMORE PARK GOLF CLUB

Just two items for the meeting please;

1) Please see the below email and the attached letter that | have this moming forwarded to James Brockington, the
General Manager at Henley Golf Club, which effectively brings our liaison to an end, let's hope temporarily!

2) 1 would repeat the notice that | gave at our last meeting - hopefully minuted - that | will be standing down at the end
of the year. | think 18 years is quite long enough and this should allow you sufficient time to find an acceptable
replacement.

Kind regards,

Roger

Roger Sillence

Fixtures Secretary,
Oxfordshire Golf Captains
Home; +44 (0)1993 776303
Mobile; +44 (0;7976 976362

From: Roger Sillence <Roger.Sillence@live.co.uk>

Sent: 22 July 2024 07:53

To: j.brockington@henleygc.com <j.brockington@henleygc.com>

Cc: Geoff Luckett <g.l.luckett@talk21.com>; Craig Breeze <craig.breeze3@btinternet.coms>
Subject: Oxfordshire Golf Captains

Dear James,
Please find attached the self-explanatory letter that follows our telephone conversation last week.

As you will see, | have now consulted with the Oxfordshire Golf Captains (OGC) Committee and, as | thought they
might, they have agreed that your decision in this matter has effectively brought an end to our joint venture.

Craig Breeze is copied in so that he may please reassure the Henley Past Captains that their OGC membership is siill
secure for life.

You may recall that a similar course of action was prompted by the Chairman of the Henley Board of Directors in 2015,
but was rescinded, as | was given to understand at the time, following membership reaction. Should a similar change of
stance occur now, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

With thanks for all that you have done for us in the past,

Roger

Roger Sillence

Fixtures Secretary,
Oxfordshire Golf Captains
Home; +44 (0)1993 776303
Mobile; +44 (0)7976 576362

Henley Letter 05-2024.doc
iV
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21 July, 2024
Mr James Brockington,
General Manager
Henley Golf Club,
Harpsden
Henley-on-Thatmes
Oxfordshire, RG9 4HG

Dear James,

Tt is with the greatest sadness that recently we learnt that you have effectively, by intending to charge the
Oxfordshire Golf Captains (O&C) green fees, decided to withdraw from the jointly beneficial agreement that was
struck between your club and our association some 56 years ago.

That agreement was simply that you would provide us with the benefit of courtesy of the course for not more than
one event each year, or put another way, between 60 and 90 minutes of tee-times per year: the quid pro quo for this
courtesy would be that your Captains would be entitled to become lifetime members of the O6C.

The benefits that fall from our partnership are not all one-sided. Our accounts show that catering, bar and other
purchases total between £1,200 and £1,750 per match; of course, we accept that whatever profit stems from those
sums will depend on the financial management and efficacy of the club, but they should not be inconsiderable.

We consider it fair fo point out that our members pay for their guests at home matches and your new policy would
now more than double their match fee, pessibly to between £100 and £120 ot Henley; this is clearly unsustainable.
Because of this, the O6C have decided, with great reluctance and even greater sadness, that we too will have to
withdraw from the erstwhile happy arrangement with your Club.

Currently, Henley Golf Club has 26 Past Captains who are members of the O6C and their membership will not be
affected by your decision. However, your future Captains from 2025 will not be eligible to join and they are the real
losers in all this. Just about every County in England has an association of Past Golf Club Captains and membership
has always been seen as a just and deserving reward for all of the time, work and expense every Captain lavishes on
his club during his year in office; we fear you are now denying your own Captains this small token of gratitude.

In the meantime, it's sad to reflect that the happy occasion of our match against the Devon Golf Captains two
manths ago might well be the final time that we all will enjoy such convivial events together. Additionally, we also
have to confirm that the agreed reservation for our Mixed Invitation event on Monday, 7 July next year, will now
also have to be cancelled.

Yours sincerely,
Roger

Roger Sillence
Fixtures Secretary

Cc Mr Craig Breeze,
Mr Geoffrey Luckett.

Hon Fixtures Secretary

Hon Match Secretary

Hon Treasurer

Hon Secretary

Roger Sillence Ray Davies Chris Spearing Bill White

61 Weavers Close 51 Rivermead Road 7 Spa Street 5 Talbot Close

Witney Rose Hill Chilton, Didcot Harwell Village, Didcot
OX28 4TE Oxford OX110TX OX11 0FB

Tel: 01993 776303 OX4 4UE Tel: Tel: 01235 416880
Mob: 07976 763362 Tel: 07712 868300 Mob: 07717 862439 Mab: 07596 378151
Email: Email: Email; Email:

roger.sillence@live.co.uk

rayjdavies@btinternet.com

spero594@gmail.com

ox.golf.caps.secretary@gmail.com
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MATCH SECRETARY (New Role 2024) REPORT FOR COMMITTEE MEETING
AT BADGEMORE GOLF CLUB ON THURDAY, 25™ JULY, 2024

1) Matches Results 2024 to date (not including Cornwall Tour ~ see Fixture Sec Report): -

Somerset @Cotswolds Club v WON 4.5 - 35 regained AMF. Parker Shield

Worcestershire @Hagley v HALVED © 4 - 4 retained the Glass Decanter

Cambridgeshire @Hadden Hill @ LOST 3 - 5 (two no. OGC Players loaned to CAGC)

Devon @Henley ¥ HALVED by mutual agreement - adverse rain swept weather on Back 9
Sussex @Worthing FiosTrs- Z5

Dorset @Witney Lakes v WON 95 to 25

Berkshire @North Oxford v WON 451035

Oxford Ladies @Burford v Halved 40 to 4.0

Four Counties @Studley Wood v WON & 191pts - retained the Team Trophy

Warwickshire @Olton v HALVED & 4 - 4 retained the Salver

Gloucestershire@StichcombeHill v WON & 2 - 6 regained the Shielded Plagque Trophy

Londan @0Oxford Golf Club v WON 55-35

MATCH SUMMARY - WON 6 HALVED 4 LOST 2 - Thank you Emails Issued to Clubs

2) 2024 Match Admin Progress

a)

b)

)

d)

Match Admin fulfilled for Four Counties Captains Tournament. Team Trophy and Best Pair Trophy both
presented at dinner on Match Day. Event Results Sheet attached. Thank you letter sent to Studley Wood 6€
and positive feedback received from representatives of Berks, Bucks and Glocs. Tournament in 2025 to be
hosted by Berks at Frilford Heath GC. :

Thark you letters issued to Lyn Usher at OLCA, Tony Ranger at Warks and Clive Fluck at Glocs for hospitality
shown in the away Matches on 1", 15", 17t July 2024 respectively, each letter expressing appreciation to the
respective Golf Clubs for the welcome given. Thank you letter sent to Oxford Golf Club re London home Match.
Invitation Letter received 30™ June 2024 from Russell Pearson, Hon Sec London Golf Captains for Queens
Jubilee Trophy to be played at Sudbury 6C on 6™ August 2024. Team Selection in conjunction with Terry
Killick O6C Captain of 8 plus 3 reserves, letter issued to OGC players 23rd July 2024.

Team Selection Letters for away fixture with Buckinghamshire at Buckingham Golf Club and home fixture
with Hampshire at Mapledurham issued. Contact made with opposition Match Secretaries (Rod Jones Bucks
and Jeremy Neate/Martin Bennett Hants) to confirm arrangements all in hand. Contact made with
Mapledurham Golf Operations confirming catering menu and first Tee Time.

Ray

Ray Davies - Match Secretary - 23rd July, 2024



OXFORDSHIRE GOLF CAPTAINS

Event Secretary’s report for Committee Meeting 25" July 2024

Spring Meeting 10th April at Burford GC

49 players — 2 Tee start - 8 groups from 1% in 3 balls. 8 groups from the 10" 7 in 3 balls, 1 in 4balls.

Burford agreed to enter all players and their H/l and CDH numbers into a qualifying competition on their computer, and they
produced and attached labels onto the scoring cards — unfortunately it was not closed off on the day but it was ratified a few
days later and scores were entered on WHS.

Derek Honey Life VP, once again sorted out the score cards to determine the placings. Grateful thanks go to him and also to Bill
White for organising the catering etc.

Overall Winner - Les Hines, Badgemoor Park - 39 pts (to be cut 2 shots) (-2)

Division 1 Winner - Brian Kay, Cotswolds Club - 38 pts (-1), Division 1 2nd place - Fizz Kassam, Badgemore Park - 34pts ¢/b
Division 2 Winner - Keith Willis, Cotswolds Club - 34 pts (-1), Division 2 2nd place - John Waring - Cotswolds - 34 pts

Front 9 Winner - Mike Pennick, Magnolia Park - 18 pts ¢/b, Back 9 Winner - Mark Greenwood, Hadden Hill - 21 pts.

President’s Day at Tadmarton Heath

42 Players - 2 tee start — 1" tee 7x3balls, 8™ tee 7x3balls - lan Allison not playing but hosted during the day, handing
out drinks on the course and hosted the dinner, giving shoes bags to each contestant and handing out botties of
wine for the winners of the 2 Par 3s and longest drive.

Handicaps reductions were in force for the following: Les Hines -2, Brian Kay -1, Keith Willis -1, Ray Davies -1, Bill
Major -2, Ken Smith -1, Dave Palmer -2, Andy Quinn -1, Graham Fullagar -1.

Noii qualifying competition (Tadmarton did not wish to do so).

Overall winner — David Ryan (Tad) — 41pts (to be cut 3 shots),

Division 1 Winner — Robert Jones (Tad) - 38 pts (-1), Division 1 2nd place — Ray Shaw (Tad) — 36pts
Division 2 Winner — John Horton {Tad) - 34 pts (-1}, Division 2 2nd place — Keith Willis (Tad) - 33 pts
Front 9 Winner — Ben Spiero (Tad) - 19 pts, Back 9 Winner — Ken Smith (Tad) - 20 pts.

Mixed Greensomes 8" July at Feldon Valley
13 pairs entered. SD/WW marked 1% pair’s cards.
Winners: Andy&Rosalyn Quinn - 44pts c/b, 2" John&Rachel Downey — 44pts, 3" Glyn Hall & Sarah Clarke 42pts c/b

Captain’s Day 25" July at Badgemore Park

36 Players — 1 tee start — 12x3balls

Derek Honey in attendance but no dinner also Stuart Sinclair and Mike Woods not playing but staying for dinner.
Handicaps reductions for the following:

Les Hines -2 (from Spr 24), David Ryan -3 (from Pres 24), David Pa!mer -2 (from Aut 23), Robert Jones -1 {from
Pres24), , if John Horton (Tad) becomes a member -1.

Badgemore have agreed to make it a qualifying competition with all cards to Derek first then onto the Proshop.
Note: John Routledge (Proshop) at Badgemore has been extremely cooperative during the organising of this event.

Autumn meeting 16" August at Kirtlington GC
32 players to date — 2024 Kirtlington captain has declined the invitation to join us — Graham Fullagar has been asked
to welcome the members and outline any particulars of the course.

Founders Cup 29* August at The Springs GC

Invites from counties - Accepted: Dorset x2, Wilts x2, Hants x2, Cambs x2 — still waiting to hear from Essex.
invites to Past Presidents, Captains and Committee will be sent out on July 30™ 2024

The captain of the Springs — Richard Ingram has accepted our invitation to be our guest on the day.

g i
.
il 2
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Stuart Dobbs, Event Secretary 22" july 2024



22/07/2024, 16:58 Gmail - RE: OGC Committee Meeting - 25 July 2024 - Secretary's Report

d

Gmaﬂ William White <ox.golf.caps.secretary@gmail.com>

g

RE: OGC Committee Meeting - 25 July 2024 - Secretary's
Report

1 message

glynhali89@gmail.com <glynhall89@gmail.com> 20 July 2024 at 21:58
To: William White <ox.golf.caps.secretary@gmail.com>, Roger Sillence
<roger.sillence@live.co.uk>, Peter Walton <petewalton@talktalk.net>, Stuart Dobbs
<ogc.event.sec@gmail.com>, Derek Honey <derek@honey.me.uk>, Roger Davies
<roger.jh@btinternet.com>, Terence Killick <tkillick@icloud.com>, Chris Spearing
<spero594@gmail.com>, Ray Davies <rayjdavies@btinternet.com>, Tim Nunneley
<tim.nunneley@yahoo.co.uk>, lan Allison <ianallison@hotmail.co.uk>, Andrew Gardiner
<disabledgolfer@yahoo.com>, Keith Henley <henleyk@virginmedia.com>

-

Clothing Report for OGC Committee Meeting.

Hopefully K & K will be able to have a virtual OGC shop window up and
running in the next 3 months. If there is no cost penalty we might as well
add our Polo shirts to the vests and jumpers for them to cover. Need to get
confirmation regarding caps, but waterproof jackets and golf towels will
work well on this.

Ties cannot be bought in this way due to production needs against costs.

Some clothing has been ordered since our last meeting, so | have yet to
liaise with Colin to put information up on the website, due to the moving
target.

| have had more communication with the Inter Counties Event organisers,
they will inform us of the details for 2025, in the hope we can raise a team.

Glyn Hall

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=24f7 9b4f5clview=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a:r8335460527801892355%7Cmsg-f: 1805133121186626...  1/2



24/07/2024, 12:50 Gmail - 50th Anniversary Trophy - Report

50th Anniversary Trophy - Report
1 message

lan Allison <ianallison@hotmail.co.uk>

Stuart Dobbs <ogc.event.sec@gmail.com>, Andrew Gardiner
<disabledgolfer@yahoo.com>, Glyn Hall <golfingglyn@gmail.com>, Keith Henley
<henleyk@virginmedia.com>, Derek Honey <derek@honey.me.uk>, Terence Killick
<tkillick@icloud.com>, Tim Nunneley <tim.nunneley@yahoo.co.uk>, Roger Sillence
<Roger.Sillence@live.co.uk>, Chris Spearing <spero594@gmail.com>, Pete Walton
<petewalton@talktalk.net>, Bill White <ox.golf.caps.secretary@gmail.com>

Dear Committee,

Please find my brief report for the next meeting.

The Quarter Finals were completed 1 week ahead of the revised schedule. Again all
the matches continue to be played in the true spirit of the game with everyone

enjoying the camaraderie.

The Quarter Final Results and Semi Final Draw have been issued and copied to the
Committee.

The Captain needs to start thinking where the Final should be played.

Regards

Rl }

https://mail.google.com/mail/uf0/2ik=24f79b4{5c&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f: 18052044 1467377 1086%7Cmsg-f: 18052044 146737710...

% Gmail William White <ox.golf.caps.secretary@gmail.com>

21 July 2024 at 16:51
To: Ray Davies <rayjdavies@btinternet.com>, Roger Davies <roger.jh@btinternet.com>,

11
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